
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  
Next meeting will be June 20, 2019 

The Youth Group has chosen to 

continue through the summer. They 

will be meeting in the rectory 

immediately after 9:30 AM Mass. 

May Duties 

Albs: Sue Hutton 

Fonts:  Sue Hutton 

Have a fun and safe summer and 

we’ll see you all in the fall. 

 
BINGO this Sunday and all Sundays 2-4 in 

the social hall. 

We are starting a trial subscription for the next four months 

with “The Word Among Us”. For a $2.00 donation, you can 

pick up “The Word Among Us”. This will help offset the price. 

If the program goes well, we will continue, if not, it will end. 

If you  are interested, call or stop in the Parish office. 

Greg & Ellie Woydziak 

invite you to help them 

celebrate their 50 years 

of marriage on June 9, 

2019 from 2:00—4:00 pm 

in the parish hall.   

The Parish Outreach committee is looking for new members! 

Possible duties include: sending cards of support and care, 

providing meals, visiting the home bound, doing light yard 

work, and more. If you are interested in supporting your 

fellow parishioners, please call  or email Ann Rowan to be 

added to the list. 541-523-0630/541-519-5158,  

rowan@thegeo.net.  

First Friday Art Walk 

The Crossroads Carnegie Art Center will be 

holding a artist reception June 7, 5:30-

8pm for our very own Jennifer Godwin 

and her daughter Abbey Prevot!! Both 

mother and daughter attended the Iconographic Arts Institute 

in Mt. Angel, Oregon, where they learned the ancient Eastern 

Orthodox style of painting icons. They make their own gesso 

and egg tempera paints from scratch and gold leaf as well as 

acrylic. Come check it out as they will have some of their work 

for sale! 

The Rachel Pregnancy Center Baby Bottle Fundraiser 

Since we are in the midst of the baby bottle drive, this is what our 

donations do to help our community; 

 “Last fall, a friend brought me to the Rachel Pregnancy 

Center because I was in a crisis pregnancy. I thought I wanted to 

abort my baby but the information I received that day helped me to 

make a different choice. I went the abortion clinic but could not go 

through with it. So, I decided to go back to the Rachel Center for 

more information. I am so glad the Rachel Center is here. There is so 

much that I didn’t know or understand. The ladies there are patient 

and kind.” 

******HELP****** 

Since our wheelchair has decided not to come home, we are in 

need of a new one. If anyone has a wheelchair that they can 

donate, please contact the office. Thanks! 

YOU WILL NEVER BE FORGOTTEN 


